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I Object to the Hills of Gold Windfarm

Further information provided by the company Engie has merely reiterated that public
consultation is not or ever has been a priority as the attitude now is well, its for the greater
good, lets disregard what the majority of the town has voiced.

This has set a precedent for ANY location ANY small town that these energy companies
can come in and do what they want regardless of what the locals have to say. I have read
through the documentation and I have not seen anywhere where they have responded to the
lack of consultation with direct neighbouring parties to date.

It has been already said numerous times by people with intellectual backgrounds and
reiterating what everyone has stated it is in the WRONG location.





